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Mr. Vice President

· Indonesia warmly welcomes the delegation of Bangladesh and thanks them for the report. 

· We appreciate Bangladesh's various legislative and policy measures since its last UPR to improve its national capacity to fulfill human rights obligations.

· We also commend Bangladesh's continued commitment and proactive role in extending humanitarian efforts to the forcibly displaced persons in the country.

· In a spirit of constructive cooperation to support the advancement of human rights, we recommend that Bangladesh:

1. Strengthen efforts to combat terrorism and violent extremism, including by adopting the 'whole-of-society' approach. 

2. Effectively implement the extended National Plan of Action to Prevent and Suppress Human Trafficking and ensure its renewal after 2025. 
· To conclude, we wish Bangladesh a successful UPR.

Thank you.
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